
From: Isaiah Cully

To: Gary Pitzer

Subject: Fwd: Electrical concern

Date: Tuesday, August 15, 2023 6:03:03 PM

Response from client out at 523 SW. upstage Glen

Isaiah Cully

Owner
IC CONSTRUCTION LLC

3868670086

isaiah@nflbuild.com

nflbuild.com

818 W Duval St

Begin forwarded message:

From: Darren Knoll <knolldgk@gmail.com>
Date: August 15, 2023 at 5:44:31 PM EDT
To: Isaiah Cully <isaiah@nflbuild.com>
Subject: Re: Electrical concern

﻿
Yes, we are fine with the current outlet configuration and location. No need to ad
a second outlet. 

Darren Knoll

On Tue, Aug 15, 2023 at 2:43 PM Isaiah Cully <isaiah@nflbuild.com> wrote:
Per final building inspection on 8/14/2023 note “need outlet added to countertop
under window“
Building inspector would like acknowledgment that building code states outlet
every 2 feet. Outlet location has been reviewed with homeowner and
homeowner is OK with current outlet locations. 
24 inch outlet spacing is not available due to window, and window trim
location. 
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Owner
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